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The neighborhood association is having a Christmas Decoration Contest 
for 2010.  To enter, take a photo of  your decorated home and send it to 
jenstedman@yahoo.com, or drop off  a printed copy at 3904 NE 63rd 
Street.  Your entry should include your name, address, and phone number 
or e-mail address.  The winners will be selected by a vote of  all attendees at 
the January Board Meeting.  All neighborhood residents are invited to    
attend the meeting to vote for the contest winner.  Photos of  entries will 
be posted on the Yahoo! Group. 

January 2011 Board Meeting 

The January 2011 Board Meeting will be held on Monday, January 10 at 
7pm at Meadowbrook United Methodist Church (across the parking lot 
from PriceChopper). 

Luminary Tradition Discontinued – The Carriage Hill 7-9 Home 
Association board voted to discontinue the Luminary tradition and 
instead replace with a patriotic display of  flags along our streets on the 
4th of  July  



Halloween Decoration Contest Winners 
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The winners of  the Halloween Decoration contest were selected at 
the November Dinner Meeting.  First place went to the Stedmans, 
2nd place to the Lewises, and 3rd place to the Shibloms.  Congratu-
lations to all the winners!  Their house photos can be seen below. 

1st Place 2nd Place 3rd Place 

Winnetonka Projects needing Community Assistance 

There are a couple of projects going on at Winnetonka High School that could really benefit 
from some community assistance: 

1. Coat drive.  Any new or gently used coats/jackets which could be given to the 
students needing assistance. 

2. Prom dress collection:  Prom will be May 7th and we are collecting 
throughtout the year new/gently used dresses & shoes for students that might 
not be able to attend without this help. 

Please contact either Carla Brown (591-1119) or Stephanie Tolander (729-2751) if you have any 
contributions.   

House Cleaning Service Referral Requested 

 
Marvin and Joyce Brockman have requested a referral for a house cleaning service 
or person.  If you know of someone you can recommend, please contact them at 
joice@prodigy.net  

http://us.mc633.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=joice@prodigy.net


December 7 Tues. 6pm-8pm Art Exhibit Opening Reception Features the mixed media work of 
Stephen Proski Community Center FREE  
 
December 16 Thurs. 6-10pm Community Heart Saver CPR Classes Classes are limited to 20 
students per class. To register for a class email your name, phone number and current email address 
to brentf@gladstone.mo.us . Registration must be received one week prior to the class date. A CPR 
Certification will be awarded after completing one class. Fire Station 2, 6569 N. Prospect FREE to 
Gladstone residents brentf@gladstone.mo.us 
 
Year Round By Appointment Hazardous Waste Drop-off Call for an appointment. 4707 
Deramus FREE to Gladstone residents 784-2080 
  
Year Round THE ReSALE SHOP needs your gently used donations and old "treasures!" Staffed 
and managed entirely by volunteers, we raise funds for Assistance League® of Kansas City, which 
provides many philanthropic programs to the community. Located at 6289 N Oak, the store is open 
Monday-Saturday, 10-4; and from 10-7 on Thursdays. Call (816) 455-4485 for more information.  
 

Gladstone Events 
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Y o u r  2 0 1 0 - 2 0 1 1  B o a r d  M e m b e r s  a r e :  

President :  Sam Shiblom   459-7807  president@carriagehill7-9.org 
VP :   Wendy Hargrave   806-7481 vicepresident@carriagehill7-9.org 
Treasurer:    Torance Fisher 455-0416  treasurer@carriagehill7-9.org 
Secretary:    JoAnn Fisher 455-0416   secretary@carriagehill7-9.org 
Architecture:    Travis Underwood  459-7687  architectural@carriagehill7-9.org 
    Lyle Linder 455-7391 architectural@carriagehill7-9.org 
Social Committee:   Wendy Hargrave 806-7481 social@carriagehill7-9.org 
        Jennifer Stedman 454-1190  social@carriagehill7-9.org 
         Mandy Underwood  459-7687  social@carriagehill7-9.org 
Beautification:   Bob Oakes 455-0427 beautification@carriagehill7-9.org 
Newsletter Editor:  Jennifer Stedman  454-1190  newsletter@carriagehill7-9.org 
Garage Sale:    Don Rose  453-7588  garagesale@carriagehill7-9.org 
Welcoming Committee:Jim Gilham 455-4323 
Webmaster:  Sam Shiblom 459-7807 




